
 

  

 
July 2023 
 
Year 11 BTEC & GCSE Exam Results 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
BTEC & GCSE exam results will be available for collection on Thursday 24 August from 10:00am in 
the Phoenix Theatre foyer. 
 
If your child is unable to collect their results in person the following options are available: 
 

• Results can be collected by someone else on your child’s behalf.  A signed letter from your 
child giving permission for that person to collect the results and ID (passport, driving license) 
will be required. 
 

• Requests can be made to have the results emailed, requests will need to be sent to 
ecampsill@airedaleacademy.com.  Please ensure your child sends an email from their school 
email address.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.  
 
Kind regards 
 

E. Campsill 

 
Emma Campsill 
Exams Officer 
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